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   SAUGEEN STAMP CLUB 

U Upcoming Meetings 
=================== 
Saugeen Stamp Club 
   Tues Dec 3
 ———————————- 
Kincardine Stamp Club 
      Wed Dec 4
———————————- 
Owen Sound Stamp Club 
      Thurs Dec   Zoom
      Wed Dec 18
————————————- 
Guelph Stamp Club 
      Wed Dec 4
      Wed Dec 18
————————————- 
KW Philatelic Society
      Thurs Dec 12  
——————————— 
Oxford Zoom Auction
      Fri Dec 6
      Fri Dec 20
____________________
LASO Zoom Meeting
      Tues Dec 17
____________________
Check with the club    
before going to its    
meeting.    

Interesting Finds in a Junk Box – No Value Just Interesting
by Diane Jarvis

I went through the box of ephemera I purchased at the November meeting 
and found a couple of things I would like to share.  The box had a lot of mail 
from or to Gordon Speers so I am assuming that the previous owner of this 
box had purchased a bin from the sale of Gordon’s collections.

Firstly I found a postcard from Switzerland with a picture of Lucerne.
The card is dated and the cancel both show 1980 as the year it was mailed.  
I thought it didn’t look right so I kept looking at it then realized the issue.  

                                                           The card was mailed in Switzerland with 
                                                           one Swiss stamp and one Canadian       
                                                           stamp. I guess a Swiss postal worker     
                                                           didn’t see this discrepancy any more      
                                                           than a Canadian postal worker would     
                                                           have done.

In the box there also were two letters written by Gordon Speers to two armed 
forces personnel.  In the letters that he wrote he said he had gotten their 
names and addresses from his local stamp club and had been told they 
would like to receive mail.  So he diligently sent off his letters to these two 
service people to the Multinational Medical Unit in Kandahar, Afghanistan.  
But unfortunately these personnel had already returned to Canada.  The 
Armed Forces, instead of forwarding the letters to the intended recipient they 
returned them to sender.

 

For me that was sad. Why weren’t they forwarded to the recipient at their 
new address?  On the bottom of the letters is an address for a base in 
Belleville, Ontario but I am not sure if that was added by George. If so he 
may have sent new letters to them.

Have any of you written to someone like this? I think it would be interesting 
but don’t know how to get in touch with anyone in the beginning.  Is this 
something we could take on as a club? Writing to someone who doesn’t 
otherwise get mail would be a very nice gesture.
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Message from the President – Walt Berry

, 

Greetings to all, 

Welcome to the colder days of fall, and the possibility of snow in the forecast. Everyone is encouraged to 
check for a meeting cancellation prior to heading out to our meeting. I have been in contact with our 
meeting venue and have confirmation of changing the January and February meetings to Saturday 
January 4th, and February 1st 2025. This has been our practise for the past several years to ensure 
members will not be required to drive in the dark and/or in case of adverse winter driving conditions.
 
Best to be safe than sorry!! 

The Treasurer reports the club is in good standing with our finances -  don’t forget the annual dues for 
2025 may be submitted at your earliest convenience. Members paying their dues of just $20.00 by the 
January meeting, will have their name placed in a draw for free 2025 dues. 

The annual show is confirmed for May 3rd at the same venue as last year - the Clifford Community Hall, 
2 William St in Clifford. The location was well received by all - including the great lunch provided by the 
United Church ladies. So, come to the show hungry and fill up with lunch on the basis of a free will 
donation. The show is being promoted by the convener and the dealers are being contacted by member 
John. A floor plan must be provided to the municipality approximately one week prior to the event to 
allow them time to set up the dealer tables. 

The December meeting will once again be our annual Christmas social whereby members are asked to 
bring their favourite treat to share with others. A representative of the Hanover Salvation Army will be 
on hand to accept non perishable food items and the financial donation proceeds from the fun auction. 
Please be generous with your collectible treasures and bring them to the meeting to move them to a 
new home or bring along a bit of cash to purchase an addition to your collection. 

Keep well & Safe 

Isn’t that the truth!! 
If my body were a car, I would trade it for a newer model. 

Every time I cough, sputter, or sneeze, my radiator leaks and my exhaust 
backfires. 
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Another Measured Moment 

Postal Information from 1941
How things have changed



Saugeen Stamp Club Owen Sound Zoom Auctions 
The links to see items  and read the terms and conditions follow below: 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionSQL/Auction_Owen_Entry.php?
operation=insert  – Please use this form to enter your individual lots for 
auction 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionFiles/Cat_OwenSC.aspx – You may 
view listed items in the current auction on this page.  These will be the 
same scans used during the auction 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionFiles/OwenTCs.html – Terms and 
Conditions - please read if you are listing or bidding in the auction 

 

       Royal Oak Stamps 

                      Now dealing only in Philatelic Supplies 
                 Contact John Cortan  Phone: 519-395-5817 

     Email: royaloak@hurontel.on.ca 
   Mail: Box 295, Ripley, ON  N0G 2R0 

Visit our webpage for all information and past 
Bulletins 

saugeenstampclub.org 

Chapter 220, Royal Philatelic   
                 Society of Canada  
        
Chapter 21, Grand River 
Valley   Philatelic Association 

Website:https://www.rpsc.org/
chapters/saugeenstampclub/ 

Club Website:                          
           saugeenstampclub.org 

Meeting: St. Matthew’s           
          Evangelical Lutheran     
                     Church 
          356 9th Street, 
          Hanover, Ontario           
   Use 11th Avenue Entrance

Club Officers: 

President: 
              Walt Berry          
            519-887-6999              
      wsberry@sympatico.ca 

Vice-President: 
              Peter Kritz 
            519-364-4752              
pkritz@coldwellbankerpbr.com 

Secretary/Treasurer:  
           Judy Galbraith 
            519-379-5891 
      jgal472001@yahoo.com 

Sales Circuit: 
              Bill Findlay   
            519-369-5689              
     billfindlay74@gmail.com 

Bulletin Editor: 
              Diane Jarvis,              
             905-299-5854             
      laurierlady@gmail.com 

Almanac Stamp of 1765 or 1766

The Stamp Act, passed by British Parliament in 1765, often cited as one of 

the immediate causes of the American Revolution, was, in fact, a tax. It was 

levied on American paper used for legal, official or everyday useful 

documents: ship’s papers, business licenses, calendars, declarations, 

inventory, etc. —even playing cards. The “stamp” was applied to paper to 

denote that the tax had been paid. While the money demanded by the act 

was quite low and the act was repealed the following year, the damage was 

done.

The colonies were incensed at the notion that they could be taxed by 

anyone outside their elected assemblies. Mob violence and intimidation 

followed, forcing stamp tax collectors to resign their positions and driving 

away ships carrying stamp papers at seaports. Colonial orators, like Patrick 

Henry, as well as newspapers, seized on the issue of English tyranny 

taking the form of taxation without representation, building the wave to 

revolution some 10 years later.

Remember – Club dues for
 2025 are payable
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